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New Nutrition Diplomate Exam

Following two years of collaboration, the National Board of Chiropractic Examiners and the
Chiropractic Board of Clinical Nutrition have administered the first computer-based diplomate
certification examination in clinical nutrition. The inaugural exam took place in August, with 30
examinees taking the test at ACT testing centers throughout the U.S. and one examinee taking the
test in Korea. Following exam administration, NBCE staff and CBCN representatives agreed on a
cut score standard for future examinations.

A CBCN press release summarized the collaborative process leading to development and
administration of the exam: "The process began in 2009 with a practice analysis survey of
chiropractic clinical nutritionists, which led to the development of a competence-based test plan.
Hundreds of questions were then submitted and reviewed to fulfill the needs of the necessary item
pool. In May 2011, a test committee of the CBCN met with NBCE staff in Greeley, CO [home of the
NBCE] to select two 200-item examinations."

To learn more about the Chiropractic Board of Clinical Nutrition and its new diplomate exam, visit

www.cbcn.us.
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